
REMEMBERING

Boen Thee
February 19, 1927 - February 20, 2013

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Dr and Mrs E F Ledgerwood

Relation: Former physician and friend

Dear Marianne and Kimberley

Dr Ledgerwood and I were sorry to see the announcement in the paper today.  We remember Boen

with affection and want you both to know that we are thinking of you

Lynn and Ernie Ledgerwood

Tribute from Kees

Relation: worked with Boen at VCC

Dear Marianne and Kimberley I was saddened to see the announcement in the paper today. I worked

with Boen many years ago at VCC, and one thing I remember clearly was when he announced the

arrival of Kimberly, he was so pleased. May he be in peace in God's loving arms

Tribute from Zbigniew Olak

Relation: co worker at VCC IN 1980s

We shared photo stories and some laughs, may he rest in peace.

Tribute from Brenda Badgero

Relation: Kim's colleague

Dear Kim and her family,  I am sorry to hear of your loss and may you be comforted by your wonderful

 memories.  Take care of each other during this trying time.  Brenda Badgero


